
 

 

  

Date: 05 January 2021 

 

GEPF mourns the passing of two Board Members 

The Government Employees Pension Fund (GEPF) is shocked and saddened by the 

passing of two of its Board Members, Mr Alan Thompson and Dr Lese Matlhape on 04 

January 2021. 

Dr Lese Matlhape served as a specialist trustee on the Remuneration Committee since 

2015 while Mr Alan Thompson served as a Trustee on the Board as well as a member 

of the Finance and Audit Committee and the Benefits and Administration Committee 

from 2018. 

GEPF Chairperson of the Board, Dr Renosi Mokate, on behalf of the Board and staff 

members passes her deepest condolences to the Thompson and Matlhape families, 

their colleagues and friends.  

The GEPF acknowledges the dedication, diligence and professionalism with which the 

two Trustees served the Fund. The Fund will forever be grateful for their selflessness 

and dedication to its members, pensioners and beneficiaries. 

May their souls Rest in Peace.  
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